RTWG update for ROS
Sept 2009

The Renewable Technologies Work Group (a subgroup under TAC) will have met on Tues Sept 8.
At the Sept meeting, the RTWG is scheduled to review presentations on long discharge energy storage, concentrating solar power, and battery storage, plus white papers on large ramping events, ancillary services, and frequency control.
The next RTWG meeting will be Mon Oct 5 (a change from the previously announced 10/6 date).
